# HARVEST FELLOWSHIP INTERNATIONAL

ENRICO & VICKI CORRELLI PO BOX 119 WHITE MARSH, MD 21162 EMAIL: ecorrelli@gmail.com PH: 443-804-3525 NOVEMBER, 2019

harvestfellowshipinternational.org

## HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

### **COLLOSIANS 1:11**

Recently I was blessed by a story about the great Italian painter, Leonardo Da Vinci. Art-lovers around the world have been celebrating the 500<sup>th</sup> year anniversary of the death of this genius of a man who excelled in painting, sculpture, science, physics, biology, astronomy and many other fields.

Everyone has seen a picture of Da Vinci's "Last Supper" – one of the greatest pieces of art in history. Da Vinci had a trusted, close friend. After every painting, Da Vinci asked his opinion, knowing it would be 100% truthful. Upon viewing the painting for the first time, the friend was amazed at the new masterpiece. He told Da Vinci indeed this was a great work. He especially noted how beautiful was the cup (chalice) in the Lord's right hand.

After his friend left, Da Vinci immediately removed the beautiful cup (chalice) and the right hand was left bare and open corresponding to the left. Da Vinci called in his friend for a second look. He asked why the master had removed such a lovey part. His response: "I don't want anything to distract from the figure of Christ."

As we enter our great Holiday Season, with its many activities, may nothing distract us from the Person of Christ!

#### **MINISTRY**

Between September 4<sup>th</sup> and October 28<sup>th</sup>, we visited three Countries: Israel, Ireland and Ukraine - a busy but fruitful time. In December, we'll be in Mexico and Dallas.

In Ireland, I was asked to say a few words at my grandson's wedding. I began to talk about the necessity of including God in marriage. I read from the Word. Suddenly, the magistrate interrupted and told me I couldn't share anything relating to God! I was stunned. This has never happened to me before! I quickly finished, urging the inclusion of Christ in the relationship. Interesting! It seems that Catholic Ireland isn't very Catholic anymore!

#### **UKRAINE NEWS**

Please continue to pray for all the situations surrounding Ukraine. Ukrainians have a general knowledge of what's happening in the United States. Prayer is needed for truth to win out. Prayer is needed for the Governments of *both* countries. I'm happy to report the Gospel is prospering in both Countries. YES!

#### THANK YOU

Vicki and I can never thank all of you enough! As you can see, the Ministry of *Harvest Fellowship International* continues to move forward. We believe 2020 will be a landmark year with a major step forward. Your prayers and financial support have made this possible. God bless you. We love you. And Happy Thanksgiving!

PayPal: giving@harvestfellowshipinternational.org OR OUR WEB SITE